
Featherstone Wood Newsletter 

Friday 25th September 2020 

Hello Parents and Carers 

First we’d like to thank you all very much for your support over the last couple of weeks as we 

all adjust to the new procedures that we have had to put in place regarding Covid. Secondly 

we’d like to thank you for your cooperation around illness. We know it’s a complicated and 

difficult time but we appreciate you keeping the children off when ill. We have had over 11 

people connected to school tested and they have all been negative. The children are great 

about hand washing and hygiene and their new systems around breaks and lunchtimes are 

working well. We will always keep you informed but ‘no news is good news’. 

During the summer we had a 

fantastic gazebo built over on 

KS2 for outdoor learning/play 

and a dazzling new path 

leading to it.    

The school is fund raising to 

improve the surrounding 

area and paths.  Please look 

out for our fund raising events 

in the following months 
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Congratulations to our Star Learners for both this week and last week 

Omar is star learner for always 

being ready to learn.  He has an 

excellent attitude to learning 

and a willingness to try harder.  

He moved up the rocket to 

achieve a Heard Teachers Award 

Jamain is star learner for an 

excellent return to School 

and focusing on his learning 

Samuel is star learner for 

improving his attitude 

towards his learning.  This has 

seen Samuel work much 

harder in class and he has 

produced some lovely work 

Kyla is star learner 

for her lovely 

independent 

working this week.  

Well done Kyla 

Finley is last week's star learner for his 

excellent attitude and determination to 

do well.  

Tom is this week's star learner for his 

mature attitude and hard work.  

Riley was last weeks star learner for his amazing 

focus which means his work has been amazing too. 

Andrei is star learer for settling back to school so 

well 
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Congratulations to our Star Learners for both this week and last week 

Year 1 star learners are Alfie and Zach for persevering with their 

handwriting every morning. Their letter formation is improving.  

Well done to you both 

Congratulations to Charlie for being 

star learner for his excellent writing 

in English. 

 

Our second pupil is star learner for 

having a superb week and showing 

self control in situations they would 

previously have found tricky. 

Isla and Crystal are star 

learners for being good 

at phonics and being 

kind friends 


